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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to our P4-7 pupils who returned to school today. It is a pleasure to see them 
and to hear the voices around the school! I am sure the children will have mixed feelings about 
coming back to school after such a long time at home. Please rest assured it is our priority to 
ensure all pupils have a smooth transition back into the school routine. Should you have any 
concerns at all about this please do not hesitate to contact me so that we can discuss 
strategies to help.  
 
Parent Consultations 
Almost all parents will now have received their appointment times via email. 
Anyone still to book a consultation time should do so via the following link, please note Monday 
29 March is now fully booked: 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScgvu8459OvfB2OnPgVQR_AKcqUjCdjPrSDgd
0GyQKsMKcetg/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
PE and Forest 
As all children are now in school we can revert back to the routines in place prior to Christmas. 
PE will take place outdoors until we are in Level 3 or below so please ensure on Tuesdays 
and Thursdays all children are suitably dressed for outdoor PE. All children will visit the forest, 
in two separate groups every Wednesday however this will not commence until after Spring 
Break, the first visit to the forest will therefore be Wednesday 21 April. Again pupils 
should wear suitable clothing and footwear for the forest.  
 
Old Uniform 
Anyone with any uniform which no longer fits please send this in to school. We will quarantine 
it appropriately and will then hold a safe uniform swap outdoors for parents to attend. This has 
been really successful in the past and as intimated on our Facebook page we are keen to 
prevent families having to spend money on uniform prior to August. 
 
Rag Bag 
We have a Rag Bag collection arranged for 19 May, anyone with anything to contribute can 
do so before that date, thank you.  
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Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Elizabeth Steele 
Head Teacher 
 
Dates for the Diary: 
 

29.3.21 Parent Consultations 3:15 – 5:00pm 

30.3.21 Parent Consultations 3:15 – 5:00pm 

1.4.21 School closes 2.30pm for Spring Break 
Dress Down Day – No charge 

19.4.21 School reopens 9am 

6.5.21 IN-SERVICE DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

3.5.21 BANK HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

21.5.21 Reports to Parents 

28.5.21 Dress Down Day – No charge 

9.6.21 Sports Afternoon 1:30pm 

10.6.21 LANIMER HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

11.6.21 LANIMER HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

21.6.21 Summer Celebration – At this time we are unable to confirm if 
parents will be invited.  

24.6.21 School closes 1pm for Summer Holidays 
Dress Down Day – No charge 

 

 


